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   Millcroft Golf Club  
       2155 Country Club Dr., Burlington ON   L7M 4A8   
       Phone: (905) 332-5111  Fax: (905) 332-5624    www.millcroftgolfclub.com 

  2021 SPRING NEWSLETTER 

 
Welcome to the 2021 golf 

season at Millcroft Golf Club! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome to all of our returning members and a warm welcome aboard to all of our new members to the 
club this year!  It’s been a great start to the golf season so far!  Nothing better than being able to dust off 
the clubs and start golfing in the month of March.  Our opening day was March 20th and we had a full house 
with 200 golfers at the club that day. 
 
We are without question very thankful for being able to keep our doors open during the Ontario stay at 
home order.  We know that being able to come and play golf and get outside for exercise, fresh air and 
some social commeraderie is so beneficial for many people so we are happy to be able to provide a space 
for that.  With this privilege to remain open comes a responsibility for all of us to ensure that we can follow 
the club’s policies and rules that we have in place to keep all of our staff & customers safe.  Please ensure 
that you regularly read through our website’s Rules menu on all of our Covid rules & otherwise that we are 
currently practicing at the club.   Your cooperation is appreciated and together we can remain a safe 
establishment for us all to enjoy for the entire season. 
 
If you are a new member and you would like to book tee times online, you will need a username that is 
created by the administration office.  If you have not received your username via email please let Natalie in 
the pro shop or Jennipher in the Administration Office know and we will send you the link.  Your Golf 
Canada accounts for scoring have been set up.  If you have never had an account with Golf Canada before 
you should have received an email from Golf Canada regarding your account.  If you haven’t received this 
email, please let us know.   
 
This newsletter contains further information with respect to our leagues and the dining room.  If you are 
already signed up for a league, you more than likely have already had correspondence from the league 
themselves.  For those of you who may not have joined a league as of yet and are thinking about it, if you 
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have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak with either the pro shop or the administration office 
and we can assist you further.     
 
We will continue when necessary to communicate with our members via email on any news or important 
information to share with you.   We wish all of you a wonderful, long and enjoyable golf season and we 
truly thank for your business this year, be it through membership or as a public golfer.   
 
Have a great year everyone and thank you for being on board with us!   
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Management & Staff of Millcroft Golf Club 
 
Jennipher Orr    Natalie Grieve    Martin Kastrau 
Manager of Administration  Director of Golf   Course Superintendent 
jenniphero@bellnet.ca  natalieh@bellnet.ca   martinkastrau@bellnet.ca 
Ph: 905-332-5111 ext. 25  Ph: 905-332-5111 ext.23   
 
 
FROM THE SENIOR MENS’ LEAGUE 
 
On behalf of your Senior Men’s Executive Committee, we would like to welcome back all of our returning 
members and extend a warm welcome to all of the new members joining us this year.   
 
Our Monday sign-up sheets will once again be available on the Senior Men’s bulletin board in the Men’s 
Locker Room.  Sign up sheets will be available 3 weeks in advance and will be removed 10 days prior to the 
play date.  The foursomes will then be arranged and we will email your tee time/pairings to you. Monday 
games are still being finalized at this point but will follow a similar pattern to previous years.  Our first game 
is scheduled for Monday, April 26th.  
 
For Wednesday games, we would like to remind all members that you are responsible for booking your own 
tee times through the Millcroft website online or via the pro shop.  In past years Cleaners was the game 
choice for Wednesday however, until we determine the number of players committing to Wednesday, we 
are unable to confirm Cleaners at this point.  If participation does not reach a sufficient level to make 
Cleaners a practical game, we will substitute with a different event yet to be decided. 
 
Similar to last year with Covid, we will be unable to play our month end shotgun scramble followed by 
lunch.  That being said, we were able to have a scramble at the end of last season and this year we are 
planning to do this again a few times as part of our Monday game rotation and we are hoping to arrange for 
an informal lunch to be provided at the end of your round.  Some of the other events we are planning for 
are Tombstone later in the year, the Dream Team in September, our league championship in August and a 
few other events to round out the season. 
 
As in previous years, our objective is to provide an environment where having a good time is the main focus 
of our league.  Thank you to those members who have come forward to volunteer their time to help run 
your league this year. 
 
The Executive Committee wish you all a great 2021 season. 
 
Bryan Muldoon 

mailto:jenniphero@bellnet.ca
mailto:natalieh@bellnet.ca
mailto:martinkastrau@bellnet.ca


Page 3 of 5 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
FROM THE TUESDAY LADIES GOLF LEAGUE 
 
We warmly welcome all our returning members and our new members to the 2021 Ladies Golf Season! 
 
Our first official golf day will be Tuesday, May 11TH.  Details about signing up will be provided shortly in 
emails. 
 
This Ladies League plays golf every Tuesday morning and enjoys lunch together after golfing. The pandemic 
limited our lunches together last year, although we were eventually able to meet, socially distanced, 
outside, last year after golf.  Hopefully we can do something similar this year. It is important for all of us to 
be mindful of the public health guidelines with respect to the COVID pandemic to keep the members, 
guests, and the employees of Millcroft Golf Club healthy and safe. 
 
A very social league with lots of fun golf events to satisfy every level of golfer, we mix foursomes to enable 
everyone a chance to golf with different ladies. As well, there are many days when you can arrange your 
own foursomes. Everyone has an opportunity to help organize different golf formats.  
 
Due to the pandemic last year, we were limited in our competition. This year we are hoping to include 
more, including skill competitions and our great Volunteer Fun Days. 
 
We have a bulletin board downstairs in the clubhouse, for the Tuesday Ladies League, with information, 
sign-up sheets, competition records, and more. This is where we sign up each week for golf. Our bulletin 
board has been moved around the corner from the Ladies Locker Room to decrease congestion. 
 
Our committee this year is greatly reduced in number, due to several of the committee members not re-
joining Millcroft this year. We will be looking for some new members for the committee for this year and 
for 2022. Please let us know if you are interested.  
 
As in the past, emails will be sent out regularly with information and updates. If you have questions, please 
don’t hesitate to contact any of us.  
 
We wish you all a great golf season!  After this long pandemic winter, we sure look forward to seeing 
everyone and meeting our new members! 
 
Committee Members: Margie Leslie, Bev Fiddian-Green, Barb Raven, Melanie Harman 
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FROM THE MIXED COUPLES LEAGUE 
 
Welcome to all Returning Couples from 2019 and “New” Couples to the 2021 golf season.  
 
With light at the end of the Covid tunnel, we hopefully see a return to some normality this Golf Season, and 
all have the opportunity to enjoy some much needed socializing. 
 
This year the League will be playing a round of 18 holes on Friday mornings.  All skill levels are welcome. 
Even though this is a non-competitive group, we still play a different game each week with prizes being 
awarded to the winners.  After your round, we encourage everyone to stay for lunch to socialize, relax and 
enjoy the comeraderie. 
 
All joining couples will be e-mailed further correspondence re: opening day, sign-up procedures, etc. at a 
later date. 
 
Looking forward to a “Safe” season of friendship with some fun golf thrown in! 
 
Regards 
Rick & Denise Stefiszyn 
rstefiszyn@hotmail.com     dstefiszyn@hotmail.com 
 
 
FROM THE DINING ROOM 
 
“Greetings from Millcroft Catering! We hope you all had a safe winter and are starting to see the light at the 
end of this long Covid tunnel. We are welcoming a ton of new staff this year, that we can't wait for you all 
to meet. This was our first winter completely off - which was a huge change for our team. We used the time 
to slow down and spend time with our families. It was nice, but we are itching to get back at it! 
 
We were super excited to have a solid start to the season back in March ..we got a few nice patio days in! 
Unfortunately, right now, we are unable to have you guys inside or on the patio. Fingers crossed that after 
these 28 days we can open our patios again... yes Friday Beer Specials will be BACK! Pints of Budlight for 
$5.75 (plus hst)! 
 
In the meantime, we are offering a daily take-out menu available until 6:00 Monday-Thursdays and until 
7:00 Friday-Sundays. On top of this, on weekends we will be offering additional specials available for 
takeout. You can find these on our Facebook and Instagram account @Millcroftcatering or on the course 
website. Kirstie will be sending out her weekly emails to keep you all in the loop as well! You can expect to 
see our cart girls out a bit later than usual 7 days a week!  
 
All takeout orders can be done over the phone, via email (kirstie@millcroftcatering.ca) or in person. If you 
have any questions/concerns - as always never hesitate to reach out. We are grateful for all the support we 
have received so far and can't wait to see you all soon!” 
 

Kind Regards, 
Kirstie Themeles 
 
Millcroft Catering 
(905) 332-5111 x 34 
www.millcroftcatering.ca @millcroftcatering     @blooming_decor_inc 
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FROM THE MENS’ LEAGUE 
 
 
 

 
 


